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Action 10: Monitoring of Project progress
An amendment of action 10 has been proposed and included in the Inception Report, submitted on the 4th of April 2011.

The Project Manager has contacted the three external evaluators (Prof. A. Chaloulakou, NTUA, Dr.  Xavier Querol, CSIC. and Prof. Roy Harrison, University of Birmingham), requested and acquired their official consent of participation to the project. 

The three evaluators have been invited and have accepted to attend the next plenary meeting, during its 2nd day (4th of November 2011). This meeting will give the opportunity to the evaluators to meet all partners, get informed in more detail on the scientific progress achieved and discuss relevant issues or request clarifications where needed. 

The 3rd plenary meeting took place on November 4th and the participating evaluators (Dr. Xavier Querol, and Prof. Roy Harrison) get informed from all partners about the progress of the project. At this point we are expecting their evaluation report.
[image: image1.png][image: image2.png]